
8/2/24 

Dawson Elementary School 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year at Dawson Elementary! “Where Dragons Lead and 

Magic Follows!” We hope you had a fun and relaxing summer. Our staff is excited to welcome 

your children back to school and looks forward to an amazing year of learning and growth. 

 

Important Dates: 

 

• First Day of School: 8/12/24  

• Meet the Teacher Night: 8/8/24 from 2-4 

• School Hours: Monday 7:10- 12:55 and Tuesday-Friday 7:10-1:55 

 

Teacher Assignments: 

Class lists and teacher assignments will be mailed the week of August 5th. Please check our 

school website or visit the school office for this information. 

 

Supplies: 

A list of required school supplies is available on our website and in the school office.  

 

Safety Protocols: 

The safety of our students is our top priority. We will continue to follow all district safety 

measures, including closed campus beginning on Thursday August 15, 2024.  

 

Communication: 

We believe in open and frequent communication between school and home. Please ensure that 

your contact information is up to date in our system. We will send regular updates via email, our 

school website, our school’s social media channels, and our weekly Wednesday folders. 

 

Volunteering: 

We welcome parent involvement and encourage you to volunteer in our classrooms, at events, 

and through our Parent-Teacher Association (PTA). If you are interested in volunteering, please 

complete the volunteer form available on the district website. 

 

We are committed to providing a supportive and enriching environment for all our students. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at 813-442-7396. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Let’s make this school year a great one! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Jesha Womack 

Principal, Dawson Elementary School 


